
Chairman and Committee Members, 

I am writing to express my strong support for Senate Bill 2379. 

This bill is essential in protecting the rights of property owners 

by ensuring that no one can enter private land without the 

landowner’s consent or a court order. 

Property rights are fundamental, and landowners should have 

the legal assurance that their land cannot be accessed without 

proper authorization. SB 2379 reinforces this principle and 

provides necessary protections against unauthorized entry. 

 

Respectfully, 

Debra Wald 

Edgeley ND 

District 28 
 


